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Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:

11/01/2021  12:13:352020/5350/P COMMNT Craig Rosenblatt We are the Architect for this rear garage extension and alterations. Having reviewed the comments, the 

proposed material of the garage door has been revised to timber.

The drawings have been updated and issued to the planning case officer.
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